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Comments: Class 1 ebikes should be allowed everywhere non-ebikes are allowed. They perform exactly like

regular bikes, do not contain a throttle, and open access to terrain and distances previously unavailable to some

riders. Riders with mild disabilities can enjoy the trails they would not be able to enjoy otherwise. It also extends

the age at which people are able to ride and enjoy bikes in the outdoors. A class 1 ebike has been able to allow

me to ride with my father and him with his grandson. Something we were able to do for quite a few years

because he couldn't keep up any longer. He has a relatively serious heart condition but at 73 years old has been

able to once again enjoy the trails and ride extensively off road in the woods on single track due the the advent of

quality ebikes. I am 100% behind allowing them to share the same trails as standard bicycles (class 1 only).

Thank you for your consideration of this issue.


